
Notice of Application

NICOLA LAKESHORE WATER UTILITY CO. 
LTD. NOTICE OF APPLICATION TO THE 

COMPTROLLER OF WATER RIGHTS UNDER 
THE WATER UTILITY ACT AND THE UTILITIES 

COMMISION ACT.

Notice is hereby given by Nicola Lakeshore 
Water Utility Co. Ltd. that an application 
has been made to the Comptroller of Water 
Rights for a Certificate of Public Convenience 
and Necessity for the proposed construction 
of a waterworks distribution system to serve 
residents in the areas of Nicola Lakeshore 
Estates Inc. including Plan #s KAP 78483, KAP 
79399 and DL530 KDYD. 
Any person wishing further information in 
connection with this application should apply 
directly to Nicola Lakeshore Water Utility Co. 
Ltd. at #105 – 1121 McFarlane Way, Merritt, BC 
V1K 1B9.
Any objections to this application are to be 
forwarded to the Comptroller of Water Rights, 
Water Utility Act, PO Box 9340 Stn. Prov. Govt., 
Victoria, BC V8W 9M1, to be received by the 
Comptroller on or before January 4, 2018.

Nicola Lakeshore Water Utility Co. Ltd.
F.R. Rizzardo


